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July 5, 2022

Mr. Greg Wheeler,

Chairman ICC Nominating Committee
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO

International Code Council

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Wheeler and Nominating Committee Members,

It is my distinct privilege to write to you today bearing greetings
and best wishes on behalf of the members of the Building
Officials Association of Florida (BOAF). As you may be aware,
BOAF is a State Chapter of the International Code Council (ICC).

During our June 7, 2022, Annual Business Meeting the
membership present voted unanimously to recommend Mr.
Michael Wich to serve as President for the International Code
Council. This recommendation is based upon his outstanding
contribution to our organization not only during the recent term of
service, but for many years.

We have carefully reviewed Mr. Wich’s resume, credentials, and
past performance, and believe his contribution exemplifies the
best and highest aspects of our profession and that he will be
outstanding as a continuing officer for our organization. As
previously stated, this belief is based upon his exceptional past
record of service to ICC and to our profession for many years. We
sincerely hope that the members of the Nominating Committee
will agree.

Sincerely yours,

£ LA

Dean Hall
President



